

Head Teacher: Mrs D Cross

School Number 840 3087

Westcroft

Stanhope

Bishop Auckland

Co Durham

DL13 2NU

Tel: 01388 528218

Email: admin@stanhopebarrington.org.uk

Website: www.stanhopebarrington.durham.sch.uk

Dear Parent/Carer 4th September 2023

Re: Last Year's Fundraising

I just wanted to start this new academic year by thanking everyone so much for all of the help and support we received last year to fund raise for our school. It is a very sad fact that without these fundraising events we would have been unable to purchase resources and equipment for our children's education.

We have now spent the money raised throughout last year on an amazing array of new resources which were delivered and some put into use towards the end of the last academic year.

We have put information on how this money has been spent on the 'Friends of Stanhope Barrington' section of our website which can be found by clicking on the Come and See tab at the top of our webpage. As resources are put into use, we will be taking photographs of our children using the new resources so that you can see the amazing impact of your efforts.

I am extremely mindful of not having too many fundraising events and do not want parents & carers to feel under financial pressure due to any events held in school. We therefore have to balance the needs of the children in school with the desire not to put pressure on anyone - which is a very fine line to tread.

The Senior Leadership Team have carefully considered this and our aim is to try to hold an average of one fundraising event (for school funds) per half term. At the moment our ideas include:

Autumn Term One: Indian Street Party

Autumn Term Two: Christmas Fair & Raffle and possibly another Lamb Sale (to be confirmed)

Spring Term One: To be confirmed Spring Term Two: Easter Fair

Summer Term One: Crazy Raising (more information to follow)

Summer Term Two: Summer Fair

Durham and Newcastle Diocesan Learning Trust is a company limited by guarantee (company number 10847279) and exempt charity registered in England and Wales at Cai Building, Coble Dean, Royal Quays, North Shields. NE29 6DE











Obviously, plans can change and we will keep you up to date with individual events nearer the time.

Myself and the team are extremely grateful for all of your support and thank you in advance of another amazing year.

Yours sincerely

Mrs D Cross

Mrs D Cross Head Teacher









